
 

 

 
10th November 2023 

 
A BUSY FIRST WEEK BACK!  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome all the children back to school this week, they have settled well and 
have already been working incredibly hard. 

 

Remembrance 
We have marked this year’s Remembrance Day with a special assembly and a one-minute silence, 
which was followed by The Last Post. The children were all incredibly respectful and they made us 
very proud. Yesterday, we took some children to the lay poppy wreaths at the graves of Waterloo 
pupils, who lost their lives in World War I. This is always a special occasion and the children 
represented school wonderfully. 
Huge thanks to everyone who has bought a poppy, or any other merchandise, in support of The 
Royal British Legion. Your donations will make a huge difference to their valuable work.  
 

Year 4’s Visit to the World Museum in Liverpool 
On Wednesday, Year 4 visited the World Museum in Liverpool. It was a wonderful opportunity for the 
children to explore a variety of exhibits, which supported their learning in school. Huge thanks to the 
Year 4 team for organising the trip, the children really had a wonderful time.  
 

Dance Festival 
A reminder that the Dance Festival takes place next Wednesday (15th November). If your child is 
performing, you should already be aware of the arrangements that are in place, but if you do have 
any questions, please speak to Miss Bradley or Mrs Metcalf. The final rehearsal takes place on 
Monday after school. We are really looking forward to seeing the children perform in front of a live 
audience next week. 
 

Children in Need 
Next week, we will be celebrating the incredible work that Children in Need do to support 
disadvantaged children across the UK. Special Pudsey merchandise will be on sale before and after 
school and we will be marking the day itself (Friday 17th November) with a special non-uniform day. 
Children are invited to come to school in their own clothes (wearing something yellow or spotty if they 
have it), in return for a £1 donation to this fabulous charity. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
Every £1 donated, will make a huge difference to children across the country. 
 
Thank you to you all for your continued support, we really are very grateful. We hope that all our 
children and their families, enjoy a fun and relaxing weekend.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
 
 
Jenny Brown 
Head of School 


